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Your10and95 closing I-95 SB’s exit ramp 351A to I-10 WB 

Ramp will remain closed until summer 2019 
 

Jacksonville – Your10and95 operational improvements project will have a long-term closure of 

the exit ramp 351A from Interstate 95 southbound to Interstate 10 westbound starting August 17 

until summer 2019, weather permitting. As part of the project’s operational improvements, crews 

will be constructing the expansion lanes overhead on the Interstate 95 northbound exit ramp to 

Interstate 10 westbound in an overall effort to reduce weaving and improve operations on 

Interstate 10 at Interstate 95. 

During this extended closure, motorists on Interstate 95 southbound will still be able to take the 

Forest Street/Riverside Avenue exit ramp 352A which will not be affected. Interstate 95 

southbound exit 351B to Interstate 10 westbound will remain open. 

Detour signs will be posted to help direct motorists affected by the closure to keep right on 

Interstate 95 southbound and to access the primary Interstate 10 westbound exit ramp 351B. 

The project began in May with completion anticipated in summer 2020, depending on weather, 

holidays and unforeseen circumstances.  

FDOT hired Archer Western as the contractor to complete this project for $126 million.   

For more information about this project, please visit: Your10and95.com. 
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Map of I-95 southbound ramp 351A to Interstate 10 westbound closure  
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